The Brenner Family Early Learning Center takes the health and safety of our children seriously. During this pandemic, the Center for Disease Control has modified guidelines frequently. We keep up to date on these changes. As such, our policies at the ELC are listed below.

Please note: If these policies are not followed, your child/ren may be removed from the center.

- If your child has a fever of 100 or higher, they must remain home for 48 hours fever free without the use of ANY medication.
- If your child has a cough, running nose, diarrhea, congestion, discharge from eyes, sneezing, and vomiting your child must stay home 48 hours symptom free without the use of ANY medication.
- If your child has any of the above mentioned illness/symptoms at school, you will be called to pick up your child immediately. You will have a max of 30 minutes to do so. They must remain home until they are symptom free for 48 hours without the use of ANY medication.
- If your child is lethargic and seems to be medicated, they will be sent home.
- Any use of medication to disguise a child's symptoms will lead to dismissal of our center.
- No parents or family members may enter the building at any time.
- The children must bring a water bottle with them every day.
- Backpacks are only to be brought in on Mondays (or the child's first day of attendance that week)
 with a blanket inside and any supplies needed. The backpack will be sent home on Fridays (or the
 child's last day attending that week) only.
- All children 2 years of age and older are required to wear a mask all day. The only exceptions are
 during meals and naptime. Each child needs to have at least one extra mask with them. Please
 make sure you wash your child's mask every night.
- If you or your child goes out of state for more than 24 hours you must quarantine upon your return. The quarantine time is now 10 days.
- If a visitor from in or out of state comes to your home, your child must quarantine for a minimum of 10 days.
- You must wear masks when in contact with anyone from outside of your household. This is for indoors and outside.
- If anyone in the household is waiting for COVID test results to return, the child/children must remain home until the results come back. If negative, they may return to school with a copy of the results. If positive the quarantine time will begin.
- If anyone in the household is diagnosed with COVID-19, both the child and the person in the household must quarantine for a minimum of 10 days. The child must remain home an additional 10 days after that before they may return.

Thank you for your understanding at this difficult time. Together we will do everything possible to keep us all healthy and safe.